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26th February 2021 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
In line with the Government announcement, Croxby Primary will open to all pupils on Monday, 8th 
March. We have maintained many elements of the systems that worked for us earlier in the year. 
 
Accompanying this letter are the - 

 March, 8th Bubble document 
 Staggered start/finish time document 

 Classroom map of the academy 
 
Key Points 

 Start/finish times are staggered. Please do not arrive early for your session. 
 Follow the one-way system and stay socially distanced. 
 The academy closes on a Friday lunchtime. There are limited childcare places on a Friday 

afternoon until 3.00pm, for families where both parents work. Please use your gateway 
account to book. 

 The Breakfast and After Academy Club will operate for a limited number of children.  Please 
book via your gateway account. You will not be able to book a place if you have not paid 
your arrears. 

 Bookings can be made up to 2 days in advance of the date you require (spaces permitting). 
You can now cancel any bookings via your account, up to 2 days before your booking. 
 

Covid Symptoms 
If your child has any Covid symptoms please isolate and book a test. Your child can return if a 
negative test is returned.  
 
Our families have been so supportive since the pandemic started. Combined with our measures 
and some good fortune, this has meant we have had only one case of Covid in the academy.  
Protocols were followed and subsequently there were no further transmissions. 
 
PE 
The children will complete a short exercise session in class every day. There will be no PE lessons 
until after Easter.  After Easter, as the weather improves, the children will have 2 outdoor PE 
lessons a week.  Information will be sent out closer to this date, until then the children should wear 
their academy uniforms every day. 
 
We cannot wait to have all our children back at the academy. Together we are stronger. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mr D M Waterson 
Head 


